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Dear Mr. Minister,

Further to our letter of January 20th, 1994 we are pleased to enclose the promised document 
regarding healthcare system.

Hoping that it will be useful for you, we always remain at your disposal for any further 
questions you may have.

With kind regards,

Yours faithfully 
Mliuk 

Dr. M. Hangarter
Managing Director


